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Project Purpose: These PV/wind turbine powered lighting systems will be used at the landfills in areas
where no electric power exists, to provide LED lighting to critical site access areas safely during low light
conditions for early morning shifts and late evenings. These renewable energy systems require minimal
maintenance compared to a mobile light-plant or multiple small generator systems requiring routine
maintenance, fueling, enclosures, and difficult to secure in remote areas.

Project Status: Project scope is in design now and out to bid in April 2017.

Estimated Timeline:  Project out to bid: April 2017
Contract executed: June 2017
Construction/Installation: October — December 2017

Also attached is a summary of the project submission in the CBS system.

Sincerely,

et B/

TEWART STANT, Director
Department of Environmental Management

Attachments
cc: Michael Ratte
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